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Upcoming Events 

KS1+ KS2 Cinema Night – 26th November 

 

Save the Dates: 

PTA Non-Uniform Day – Friday 30th November. 

Please bring a tombola prize as a donation. 

Christmas Fair – Wed. 5th December 3.30-5.30pm 

KS1 Christmas Party & Lunch – 17th December 

KS1 Nativity – 19th December @ 2pm & 6pm 

 

Reminders 

 PE Kits & Water Bottles  

PE lessons are on Tuesday & Thursday. 

 

 Open Door  Mondays 3.20-3.40pm 

 

Homework 

Reading – Please spend 10 minutes every day 

reading or sharing a book with your child.  

 

English – Helen Sharman Astronaut comprehension 

 

Spellings – ‘el’ spelling pattern 

 

Mathematics – Data handling. Answering questions 

using collected data. 

 

Times Tables – x2 (mixed questions test) 

 

Extra Mile Challenge – Write a newspaper report 

sharing Good News with the class. Thank you. 

 

Learning this Week 

In our English work we have focused on the Simon 

Bartram story ‘Bob and the Moontree Mystery’. The 

children have collected vocabulary and designed their own 

baby aliens and written character descriptions. 

In Mathematics we have been collecting data and 

recording it in pictograms. We have used collected data to 

answer questions. 

In RE we have been finding out about the Sikh holy books 

and some customs and in our Science work we have been 

exploring animal groupings and how animals adapt to cold 

in order to live in Antartica or the Artic circle. 

Our Geography work has focused on the Poles and the 

children have been using atlases to research information 

and answer questions. 

 

 Learning next Week 

 

Our English work will continue to focus on stories by 

Simon Bartram. We will be writing our own adventures for 

Bob, the man in the moon. 

 In Mathematics we will be looking at money, combining 

amounts and using the correct notations. 

Our RE work will focus on the topic of Good News and we 

will begin exploring angels as messengers of God. 

In our Science and Geography work we will continue 

exploring climates, animal groups and their adaptions.  

 

Thank you to all parents that were able  

to attend Parents Evening last week.  

 

 

 

Students of the Week 

Star Writer of the Week – Matthew 

Curriculum Star of the Week – Florence 

Christian Value Star – Daisy 

 
A big “thumbs up” to our class members who have demonstrated 

consistent Outstanding Behaviour this week! 

 

Erin, Florence, Freddie, Kayla, Mia, Elissa, Sienna, 

Matthew, Isaac, Daisy,  

 

 


